
ATTACHMENT CHILDREN’S E/I REPORT 1Q 2016 

On April 8, the station KUVE-CD timely filed the E/I Children’s Report for the April 11 deadline.   

However, rather than selecting the appropriate quarter from the FCC’S LMS drop-down the station 

erroneously filed the 1st quarter report as the 2nd quarter.  On April 12 the station submitted the correct 

quarter and will amend the 2nd quarter when it becomes due.      

 

 


